Cornell Cooperative Extension





EFNEP Newsletter

For more information about this and other Cornell Cooperative Extension of

County programs, call

Produced by Cornell Cooperative Extension November 2020

Keep Food Safe During the Holidays



Check out www.fightbac.org for all the information you need to keep your holiday foods safe this year.

Remember, before shopping for your holiday dinner, make room in the refrigerator and freezer. Buy a food thermometer if you do not have one. It's the safest way to make sure your turkey is thoroughly cooked.